
Materials linked from the November 4 & December 3, 2015 Curriculum Council agendas. 

 

Date:  September 29, 2015 
From: Gary Beach – APAA 
To: Richard Nafshun, Prem Mathew 
Cc: Janine Trempy, Cheryl Hagey, Kathryn Higley, Vickie Nunnemaker 
Subject: NSE Course Designator Proposal 
 
 
Richard and Prem, 
 
We have received from the School of Nuclear Science and Engineering a request to 
establish a new course designator.  The proposed NSE course designator follows 
the recently approved new School of Nuclear Science and Engineering.   
 
https://secure.oregonstate.edu/ap/cps/proposals/view/93925 
 
While not explicitly stated in the proposal, the conversion of the existing courses to 
the new course designator will involve the termination of the NE, RHP, and MP 
course designators.  
 
In addition to preparing and submitting an expedited new course CPS proposal on 
behalf of the School, APAA will also submit separate proposals to terminate the 
existing course designators—assuming approval of the new NSE course designator 
by the Curriculum Council. 
 
Please note that Kathryn Higley, the School Director, responded to the various 
questions in a summary, paragraph form rather than the traditional mode of listing 
the question and then providing a response.  Since the Curriculum Council is the 
only review and approval step for new course designators, and the questions have 
been provided with a response, I did not send the proposal back for any 
revisions.  I have also attached the latest version of the request for a new course 
designator proposal form. 
 
Rebecca has indicated that the NSE course is available for use. 
 

https://secure.oregonstate.edu/ap/cps/proposals/view/93925

